MRS.M THOMPSON

MRS. L

THE EDEN GROVE WOMEN'S INSTITUTE

The Eden Grove Women's Institute was organized in the year 1961 at a meeting held at the home of Mrs. Robt. Atkinson, R.R. #1 Eden Grove in the afternoon of January 26.

Mrs. John Maxwell of Chesley, the District President for Bruce East area, assisted by Mrs. McKinnon also of Chesley conducted the organizing of the new Institute and upon a name being chosen and approved, declared the new organization to be known as the Eden Grove Women's Institute, with membership covering the area of Cargill and district as well as the Eden Grove area.

W.I. MEMBERS





MRS LORENA MOFFAT MRS ALVIN RILEY (DECEASED)

MRS ROBT ATKINSON



MRS M. DUCKHORN

